At AMI, we believe that living begins with giving and we know that this
Holiday Season will be hard for many of us, due to the outbreak of
Covid-19 and the hardships caused by the restrictions in place. So, we
will be working with 2 local Community Support Centers to join them in
their efforts to provide Toys for those in need within our communities
and surrounding neighborhoods and bring some much-needed Joy this
Holiday Season.

With help from Life Center, Safe House Center and residents like
you, we can provide Toys to families who may not be able to purchase
them at this time.

AMI will be accepting New Toys for ages 0-17
Or individual art and science kits (quarantine activities!)

Please
- No Electronics
- No Stuffed animals (due to the spread of the virus)

If you wish to participate in the Toy Drive by donating,
please send an email to wheatlands@amihoa.com WITH THE
SUBJECT LINE'TOY DRIVE’ AND INCLUDE YOUR ADDRESS FOR
PICKUP OF THE DONATED ITEMS. Please collect these items and
place them on your doorstep in a box or bags Labeled AMI for pickup on
Friday December 11th, 2020

*If you are in need of toys for your family this holiday season, please email
s@amlhoa com and prowde the ages of your children and your prope
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